
 

In the case of individual quarantine, here is the framework Parkside Elementary will use.  Teachers are teaching 

in person all day Monday-Thursday and will not be providing daily, separate delivery for students on 

quarantine: 

On the day a parent is notified that their student will need to quarantine, the student will go home with their 

iPad.  If additional materials are needed during quarantine, the teacher will email the parent to have the 

parent come and pick up additional materials the following day. 

Students on quarantine will participate in school through one of two formats:   

1) Face-to-face, real-time via Teams or Zoom.  Students will use their device at home to join their class at 

school, with some independent learning in Canvas. 

OR 

2) Independent learning in Canvas with teachers meeting with quarantined students on Friday via Teams 

or Zoom.  Independent learning in canvas may include: District videos, McGraw Hill Lessons, ST Math, 

Imagine Math, i-Ready Reading and other programs and teacher directed assignments.   

 

• Teachers will communicate the format and times to you on a class by class basis.  Teachers will also 

post times they can respond to you or your students if you need assistance.  Students have been 

using Canvas in class, as well as the assigned programs.  We are confident that they will have the 

skills to navigate this system.  

• If you need your students i-Pad or if there are learning components that involve paper/pencil tasks, 

the school office will help assist with delivery or pickup of material for quarantined students. 

• Fridays will continue to be independent learning days on Canvas with individual and small group 

sessions via Teams/Zoom, as guided by teachers.   

• Teachers will use Friday to check in with students and parents of quarantined students to discuss 

progress, address challenges and provide feedback to enhance the remote learning experience.   

• Classroom teachers will work with Mrs. Egbert and other related servers to make sure that 

students with IEP’s are getting their service times.   

 

 


